








We are all living in challenging times, but the Lord has been with us 
every step of the way.  We’ve had no cases of coronavirus at the Mission 
amongst our guests or our staff, and we praise God for His protection. We 
are still operating under the CDC guidelines of “sheltering in place,” yet 
because of your faithful giving we’ve been able to continue to care for those 
who need us the most. People like David and Connie came to us when they 
had nowhere else to turn, and you made it possible to provide for their 
needs and share God’s eternal promises with them. 

Joshua 1:9 says, “Have I not commanded you? Be strong and 
courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the LORD your 
God will be with you wherever you go.” I pray you will feel His presence as 
you face your own challenges. You have truly made a difference in the lives 
of those who are hurting. Will you prayerfully consider an extra gift to help 
us continue to care for those God sends to our doors?  May God keep his 
hand of protection upon you and your family in the days ahead. 

	 With warmest regards, 

Rev. John W. Gray, Jr.
Executive Director

REV. JOHN W. GRAY, JR.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Yes, Rev. Gray, I want to continue to help you care for those who are struggling.
I’ve enclosed:	 ☐ $25      ☐ $50      ☐ $75      ☐ $100      ☐ $150      ☐ $________________
   		  ☐ I would like to commit to a monthly gift of $__________.  My first gift is enclosed.
Method of Payment:    ☐ Check   ☐ VISA   ☐ MasterCard   ☐ American Express   ☐ Discover

Card Number __________________________________________   CCV Code _______________

Expiration Date ____________  Signature ____________________________________________
Please make your check payable to The Union Mission. To make an online donation, go to donate.unionmissionministries.org.

Please complete this slip and 
return it to The Union Mission 
with your generous gift. Your 
gift is tax-deductible to the full 
extent of the law. We will send a 
receipt for your records.        
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Thank you 
    for Your   
      Generosity!

To become an Anchor of Hope, 
contact Trudy Rains at 
trains@ummnorva.org 

or 757-692-2498.

“I am thankful for the Mission: a roof 
over my head and food to eat and joy 
in my heart.  ”	
	 —Denise

“The Mission has helped me change 
my attitude and also be better with 
my money.”	
	 —Davion 

“The Union Mission is an anchor of 
hope for me. [W]hen I needed help, 
they provided me with a place to stay, 
food to eat, and many other things. 
Best of all, they are feeding my spirit, 
soul, and body. I am in joy…and 
thankful for the Mission!”	
	 —Michele

As a faithful monthly donor, 
you are changing lives!






